
Good morning,  

I strongly support bill H7382. This bill reduces the current limits on renting and 
provides badly needed housing for URI students as has been done for decades. 
Not to mention it will help alleviate the constant harassment and discrimination 
the town of Narragansett has shown me an the other 2 families that have worked 
our whole lives to have a vacation home in Narragansett.   

 

Regards,  

Peter Lawrence 

Smithfield, RI  

 


